

Principal: Louise McGeachie Rowlett Road, Corby Northamptonshire NN17 2BT

Telephone: 01536 202621 Email: admin@studfalljunioracademy.org

Website: www.studfalljunioracademy.org

Friday, 1st March 2024.

Dear Parent/Guardian,

As part of our science topic year four will be visiting the Botanic Gardens at Leicester University where they will learn all about the habitats. The children will have the opportunity to visit the rainforest, alpine and desert glasshouses.

Classes 5 and 6 will go on Friday, 19th April 2024 Classes 7 and 8 will go on Thursday, 18th April 2024

We will be leaving school at approximately 9.00 and returning for the end of the school day. All children will need to take a packed lunch and a drink (in a disposable bag not a box). If you normally pay for a hot meal for your child, do not order one for this day. If your child is entitled to free school meals, a packed lunch will be provided on that day. The cost for the trip will be £15.00 this should be paid via ParentPay by Monday, 8th April 2024...

As the children will be outside looking at plants, please ensure they have suitable outdoor clothing and shoes for the time of year.

Thank you for your continued support.

Yours sincerely

Class Teacher

Class Teacher

Mrs Murison

Class Teacher

Miss Allcoat

RLALLOCA

Class Teacher